
PRINCIPALõS REPORT 

NEWSLETTER N0 15 24TH MAY 2018 

REPORT WRITING DAY - FRIDAY 8TH JUNE - NO SCHOOL  

PUBLIC HOLIDAY - MONDAY 11TH JUNE - NO SCHOOL  

THANK YOU & CONGRATULATIONS  

What a wonderful evening our Education Week Open Night was yesterday. Thank you to all parents and families 

for your support.  Open Night is one of our highlight events for the year and it is an absolute delight to see the joy 

and excitement in the childrenõs faces as they share their work and achievements with their parents.   

Congratulations to our great team of dedicated staff, both teaching and non-teaching. We really do have a great 

school and the efforts and contributions of our extensive team of staff deserve acknowledgement. 

STAFFING APPOINTMENT  

I am pleased to inform you that we have now completed the selection process for the vacancy caused by Sophie 

Forteõs imminent departure on family Leave. We have appointed Belinda Gray, a graduate teacher who has  

recently spent time at our school as a CRT, to the position. Belinda will be familiarising herself with her new grade 

on Friday and Monday of next week, prior to taking up the position on Thursday 31 May. 

FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS (FAQõs) 

Q. Why is it important that parents inform the school that they have siblings of children currently 

enrolled here who will be enrolled at Berwick Lodge next year so early this year?  

A.  It is important to us insofar as determining how many out of our local neighbourhood area Prep children we 

can enrol next year. 

 QUOTABLE QUOTE  

ôOpen Nights at school are a great way to remind us of the importance of  
childhood ð that exhilarating sense of curiosity is a welcome 
stranger to so many of us.õ 



DIARY DATES   
 

 

 

Wednesday 30th May -  

Friday 1st June    Grade 6 Camp - CYC City Camp  

 

Wednesday 6th June    Step into Prep information evening 7pm  

Wednesday 6th June    RoboCup Junior Australia Ballarat Regional comp  

 

Tuesday 12th June    Prep Casey Safety Village PC & PT  

Thursday 14th June    Prep Casey Safety Village PF & PQ  

 

Thursday 21st June     State School Spectacular rehearsal  

 

Tuesday 31st July    2018 International Competitions & Assessments  

      For schools (ICAS) - English. Grades 3 - 6 
 

Wednesday 18th - Friday 20th July  Prep - Grade 2 Swimming Program  

Wednesday 25th - Friday 27th July  Prep - Grade 2 Swimming Program  

 

Thursday 9th August    2018 Australian Mathematics competition  

      grades 3 - 6 

 

Thursday 16th August    State School Spectacular rehearsal  

 

NOTICES DUE BACK  

 
Friday 18th May     Prep - Grade 2 Swimming program  

Tuesday 22nd May     Grade 6 Open Night School Tour Guide  

Friday 1st June    Predicted enrolments for PREP students  

Monday 4th June     Prep Casey Safety Village excursion  
Monday 4th June     RoboCup Junior Australia Ballarat Regional comp  

Wednesday 6th June    Grade 6 Swimming program  

Wednesday 13th June    2018 ICAS competition (grades 3 - 6) 

Wednesday 13th June    2018 Maths competition (grades 3 - 6) 

HAVE YOU CHANGED  YOUR  

ADDRESS OR PHONE NUMBER?  
 

Please ensure you let the school office know if you have changed address or updated 

mobile phones with new numbers. This information alleviates stressful situations  

for students when they are ill and we cannot contact parents 



OPEN NIGHT ð WEDNESDAY 23rd MAY  

Thank you to all families who attended our Open Night last night. It was great to see the familiar  

faces of our current and past families and very rewarding to see the number of prospective families 

who took the opportunity to visit our school and see the wonderful programs we have on offer. The 

positive feedback received from families indicated that everyone enjoyed the opportunity to visit 

classrooms and specialist areas and view the results of our studentsõ efforts.  Thanks must go to our 

hard working staff for the preparation of displays and activities and their attendance throughout the 

evening. Our student leaders did a magnificent job in showing new families around the school and 

supporting the specialist teachers in their programs.  

  

  

GRADE FIVE and SIX CAMP  

Next week the children in grade 6 will be heading off to camp to attend the CYC City Camp in  

Melbourne. The students, teachers and parent helpers will be leaving on Wednesday morning and 

returning Friday afternoon. We wish them a great time and look forward to hearing their stories on 
their return. 

The grade 5 students returned from Sovereign Hill, Ballarat yesterday, where they spent 3 days  

learning about Australian History. From all accounts, they had a wonderful camp and enjoyed learning 

about the gold rush era.  

  

  

WALK SAFELY TO SCHOOL DAY ð FRIDAY 18 th   MAY  

It was terrific to see the number of students who wore active wear and used active travel on Friday. 

We encourage families to support their children in continuing to walk, ride, skate or scoot to school 

on a regular basis. Establishing these habits at primary school age will have benefits in the years ahead.  

Thank you to our Junior School Council for organising this fun activity.  

  

  

REPORT WRITING DAY ð FRIDAY 8 th  JUNE ð NO STUDENTS REQUIRED AT 

SCHOOL  

Friday 8th June is Report Writing Day for our school.  No students are required at school on this day.  

Camp Australia may be open on this day, depending on sufficient numbers and bookings are required 

as soon as possible.   

  

  

LONG WEEKEND ð MONDAY 11 th  JUNE ð NO STUDENTS REQUIRED AT SCHOOL  

Our report writing day leads into the Queenõs birthday long weekend and the school will be closed 

on Monday 11th June.   
  

Sandra McCrum and Angela Maskery 







 
 

Victorian Premiersõ Reading Challenge 
 
The Victorian Premiersõ Reading Challenge is now open and Berwick Lodge PS is excited to be participating.  

 

The Challenge is open to all Victorian children from birth to Year 10 in recognition of the importance of  

reading for literacy development. It is not a competition; but a personal challenge for children to read a set 

number of books by 7 September 2018. 

 

Children from Prep to Year 2 are encouraged to read or ôexperienceõ 30 books with their parents and 

teachers. Children from Year 3 to Year 10 are challenged to read 15 books. 

 

All children who meet the Challenge will receive a certificate of achievement signed by the Victorian  

Premier and can choose to have their name included on the online Honour Roll. If you would like your 

childôs name to appear on the Honour Roll, please sign the P-2 or 3-6 forms distributed this week and  

return it to school. 

 

To read the Premierõs letter to parents, view the booklists and for more information about the Victorian  

Premiersõ Reading Challenge, visit: www.education.vic.gov.au/prc  

 
 
Mark Carthew  

BLPS Literacy Coordinator  

http://www.education.vic.gov.au/prc


Our grade 5 students have just returned from their wonderful camp at 

Sovereign Hill yesterday. 

 

To our surprise we have lots & lots of lost property from their camp including 

a whole suitcase, pillows and sleeping bags! 

 

If your child is missing any items, please come and speak with the friendly office 

staff. 

 

  



COMMUNITY ADVERTISING  



BUSINESS ADVERTISING  

    ¢ƘƛƴƪƛƴƎ ƻŦ ǎŜƭƭƛƴƎΚ 
5ƻƴΩǘ ƪƴƻǿ ǿƘŜǊŜ ǘƻ ǎǘŀǊǘΚ 

IƻƳŜ ƭƻƻƪƛƴƎ ŎƭǳǧŜǊŜŘ ŀƴŘ ƻǳǘŘŀǘŜŘΚ 

 

Styling Avenue  are a property styling/staging business  

located in Berwick and happy to service neighbouring  

suburbs. 

 

We have the expertise and resources to transform your home to create a  

wonderful 1st impression and present it at its best. We can help you prepare your 

home for sale to achieve the best possible price in the shortest possible time. 

Research shows that the majority of buyers shortlist the properties to visit via 

the internet. Therefore it is important that your home presents well in  

photographs to attract as many potential buyers as possible. Both Cluttered 

and empty homes make rooms appear smaller. The right furniture choices and 

placement can make all the difference when it comes to attracting potential  

buyers. At Styling Avenue we are not about showcasing our furniture or styling 

skills but we use both of these elements to showcase YOUR property. 
 

 

 

Give me a callé You have nothing to lose and 

everything to gain  

 

 
Carolyn Mehr   

 

лпомтрнорр          LƴǎǘŀƎǊŀƳ ϪǎǘȅƭƛƴƎΦŀǾŜƴǳŜ             9ƳŀƛƭΥ ǎǘȅƭƛƴƎŀǾŜƴǳŜϪƘƻǘƳŀƛƭΦŎƻƳ  
 

      ǿǿǿΦǎǘȅƭƛƴƎŀǾŜƴǳŜΦƴŜǘ  




